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BOX Options Exchange’s (“BOX”) connection to the NY10 point-of-presence site (“POP”) will be 

decommissioned at the end of 2017. On August 1, 2017, BOX will begin to migrate existing 

NY10 client connections to our new POP at the Equinix-CH1 data center in Chicago, IL. 

BOX Participants with a presence at NY10 are asked to take the necessary measures to move 

their connectivity from NY10 to CH1 before the end of the year.   

As a result of the NY10 decommission, BOX Disaster Recovery connectivity will now be offered at 

CH1. 

Please contact the BOX Market Operations Center at (866) 768-8845 or by e-mail at 

BOXMOC@boxoptions.com to coordinate this change. 

 

 

 

 

TO: BOX Options Participants 

FROM: BOX Market Operations Center 

SUBJECT: Chicago POP – Participant Migration 

DATE: June 28, 2017 
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